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Dear friends of Orava Highland,

 

We heard of the problems about wind farms in your area.

We in Holland know what a disaster they are for the landscape and the horizon.

Moreover they are useless.

The investment is higher than the prodution of electricity.

The governement fools us !

It is only profitable for the owners because of the subsidies they get.

We wish you good luck in stopping those plans.

 

Best regards,

Bert Mulder,

Werkgroep "Horizon" Dongeradeel

Friesland,

The Netherlands
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